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July 1, 2022 
 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Lord  
Town Administrator  
Town of Moncks Corner  
P.O. Box 700 
Moncks Corner, SC 29461 
 
Dear Jeff,  
 
In response to the Town of Moncks Corner’s proposal, Santee Cooper is requesting annexation 
of property that we understand will provide the Town jurisdiction to conduct traffic operations at 
the intersection of Highways 52 and 402 Extension. 
 
We identified the areas outlined in orange on the attached map - a 25ft. wide strip along both 
sides Hwy 52/17-A from the Tail Race Canal bridge to the Hwy 402 intersection; the south side 
of the Hwy 402 Extension; and two parcels on the north side of the Hwy 402 Extension adjacent 
to Parker’s Kitchen.  We understand annexing this property will give the Town the areas it needs 
to provide jurisdiction.  A completed annexation form is also enclosed.  
 
We look forward to working with your staff to support the annexation request and appreciate your 
efforts to improve traffic and public safety in this area. Please let us know of any further steps 
required to move the annexation process forward. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Pamela J. Williams  
 
cc:  Jimmy Staton  
 Dan Camp  
 
 
 
 


